Narromine

SHIRE COUNCIL
Thursday, 23 June 2022

Attn. Manager Planning
Narromine Shire Council
POBOX 115

Narromine NSW 2821

Via: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: OWNERS CONSENT FOR PROPOSED SUBDIVIDSION & INDUSTRIAL
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION - Mitchell Hwy, Narromine PLT: 23 DP;
1278134 at Narromine Aerodrome.

Please accept this correspondence as owners’ consent for the Development
Application relatfing to Mitchell Hwy, Narromine PLT: 23 DP: 1278134. The land
to be developed by Simmons Global, is owned by Narromine Shire Council.

As current General Manager, the undersigned has authority to sign as the
owner of the land on behalf of Narromine Shire Council.

Yours Sincerely,

Jane Redden
General Manager
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